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Assembly Member 

Rebecca 
Seawright
We want to  We want to  

hear from you! hear from you! 

Our office on York Avenue is just 
a call, email or visit away! 

Thank you for taking the time 
to fill out and send back the 

enclosed survey.



Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

What concerns you most? (check all that apply)

	❒ Taxes 	❒ Public Safety

	❒ Jobs and the Economy 	❒ The Environment

	❒ Education 	❒ Government Ethics

	❒ Health Care 	❒Overdevelopment 

	❒ Transportation 	❒ Education/ 
Higher Education 

	❒ Housing Costs 	❒Other:___________

Additional issues, questions or concerns:

Assembly Member Rebecca A. Seawright
1485 York Avenue, New York, NY 10075

 212-288-4607 • seawrightr@nyassembly.gov
nyassembly.gov/mem/Rebecca-A-Seawright

Dear Neighbor,

Representing you in the New York State Assembly’s 76th District is an 

honor and privilege. You can count on me to listen to your concerns, 

take the time to find solutions to problems in our community, and 

achieve results every day.

We just accomplished a major victory with the passage of Prop 1, the 

New York Equal Rights Amendment (ERA).  The ERA, for the first time 

included in our New York State Constitution, will 

prohibit discrimination by the government based on 

a person’s ethnicity, national origin, age, disability, 

and sex — including their sexual orientation, 

gender identity, gender expression, pregnancy, and 

pregnancy outcomes. It will also protect against 

government actions that would curtail a person’s 

reproductive autonomy or access to reproductive 

health care. 

As Chair of the People with Disabilities Committee, 

I have been touring the homes of people with 

intellectual and developmental disabilities and 

speaking with their Direct Support Professionals to 

understand their need for higher pay and resources from 

our state budget. We passed our Blue-Ribbon Commission legislation 

on Legislative Disabilities Awareness Day to make recommendations for 

meaningful reforms to the developmental disabilities service system.  

I want to hear from you! Please fill out and return the form to let us know 

which issues are of concern to you.  As always, we are just a phone 

call, email or visit away!

Sincerely,

Rebecca A. Seawright 


